
 

 

 

30 November 2022  

 

Dear Families,  

 

Re: Carols Night 2022 

 

We look forward to celebrating another wonderful year together at our Carols evening on 

Friday 9 December and we are pleased to announce that our beloved community event 

returns to its (almost) pre-covid format! 

 

In the spirit of Christmas, we encourage families to connect cooperatively and respect the 

guidelines set out below to ensure we all enjoy the evening in 2022. 

 

Children are to return to school at 6.10pm, at which time, the school bell will sound to 

direct students to their classrooms for a roll call. The Christmas Concert will officially begin 

at 6.30pm and conclude around 8.15pm, once teachers have dismissed children. 

 

Five family members per family (not including students) are welcome to attend. We remind 

families that there is sufficient room for all guests on our oval if the seating arrangements 

are followed. The oval will be marked to indicate picnic rug areas and chair areas. Low 

lying chairs are still chairs and therefore must be set up in the ‘chair areas’ of our oval. 

School marshals will direct families on where to set up and families are not to set up until 

after the school day concludes at 3.10pm. Guests are welcome to bring their own picnic 

baskets, platters, food, and non-alcoholic beverages. Please be reminded that our school 

is strictly a DRY ZONE and alcoholic beverage consumption can be enjoyed away from the 

school, after the concert concludes.  

 

Available for purchase on the evening, thanks to the organisation of our P&F, includes  

- Gelati from the Ice Cream Cart 

- Coffee and Hot Drinks from the Coffee Van 

- Soft Drinks and Water from our Year 6 Student Stall 

 

Our classes have already begun preparing, with each class performing two items on the 

evening (except for our Mid-Year Transition Class who will perform one item). We are so 

excited for our school community to come together in the spirit of Christmas to 

celebrate the coming of Christ!  

 

Blessings to you all. See you on Friday 9 December, 2022! 

 

Regards,  

 

Star of the Sea School Leadership Team 

 

 


